Join The
Cambridge Parent
Advisory Council
On Special Education



"IEP Clinic and Officer Elections"

Friday June 16th Noon

One Broadway St. 5th Floor Venture Cafe Cambridge, MA, 02141.

The C-PAC is excited to announce that we will hold several IEP Clinics during the 2016-2017 year. These clinics provide parents with the opportunity to meet with an experienced Special Education Advocate/Parent Consultant to discuss their IEP concerns. You can bring your child's IEP along and get questions answered.

We will also be holding our annual C-PAC officer elections!! If you are interested in becoming more involved in the C-PAC we would love to put your name on the ballot!

To register for this event and/or be included on the election ballot go to www.cambridgepace.org or contact Zuleka Queen-Postell @ 617-593-4402 or ZQueen-Postell@CPSD.US